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From the President 

 

Hello Members and Friends 

 
Now we are heading towards Christmas and we are still living 

with Covid 19 to which we have now all become accustomed 

to, and may well have to continue to live with for another 12 
months or more. It is predicted that a Vaccine will be available 

in March 2021 but will not be available to the general public till 
the end of 2021. Doctors, Nurses, Healthcare workers and the 

Elderly will be the first to receive the jab, the rest of us will just 

have to be patient and wait. 
 

The Three Sisters Group are still continuing to have monthly 

Dinners and Luncheons all be it with limited numbers. 
 

Unfortunately, only 5 people attended last month’s dinner at 
the Avalon restaurant in Katoomba but still it was a great night 

and the food as usual was excellent. 

 
The maximum of 10 people attended the luncheon at the 

Grandview Hotel as always it was a great afternoon. The food 

was really nice and the menu changes each month which is 
popular. 

 

The numbers of people being able to attend functions is on 

the increase depending on the size of the venue. This month’s 
dinner will be at Canton Palace Wentworth Falls but due to 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 
 

Tuesday 7.00pm 10th 

November 2020  
   

Venue: Canton Palace  
7 Station St Wentworth Falls 
 

Price: $35.00 BYO 
 

Numbers for this event are 

strictly limited to 12 persons. 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday noon 24th 

November  2020 
 
Venue: The Grandview Hotel 

Great Western Highway  
 

Menu: will be a choice of 
main course and dessert. 
 

Price: $29.50  
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the size of the venue we will only be able to have 12 people 

attend, so be sure to book early.                                                     

As usual the Luncheon will be at the Grandview Hotel in 

Wentworth Falls and as they can now host groups of 30 
people, we will not have restrictions on the number of people 
who can attend. Look forward to seeing you there and this will 

be our last luncheon for 2020.   
 
In spite of Covid 19 we will still be having our Christmas Dinner 

at the Chalet on December 8th but at this point we will be 

restricted to 20 people. This may change in the ensuing weeks 

see the December Newsletter for final Details I hope we can 
cater for all those who wish to attend. 
 

We have delayed the final decision on the 39th Annual 
Costume Ball till January 2020 to see what restrictions will still be 

in place. Hopefully it will go ahead.   
 

The pandemic has certainly had an effect on membership 

renewal but if you wish to renew your membership you can still 
do so.  

 

Our AGM has been postponed to 2021 with the date to be 
advised. 

                                                
Take care and stay safe and observe the Coronavirus rules 

and restriction my friends  

 
So Good bye for now. 

 

Your president 
 

John Wilson                         
 

 
 

 

Special Offer from the Riverside Theatre for the Three Sisters Members and Friends 
 

We have received the following offer from the Riverside 

Theatre which will be of interest to all our readers. 
 

“Hi everyone. 

  
The crew at the Riverside Theatre have a special offer – 

please share with your queer peers and friends. 

Riverside’s National Theatre of Parramatta have a LGBTQI+ 
community offer for their Tuesday 10 Nov performance of The 

Things I Could Never Tell Steven.   
  

Set in the 80s, this cheeky and delicious musical comedy sees 
four characters sharing intimate details about their life with Steven, what they want to tell him.  
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From his mother, to his wife, father and ex-lover, they all desperately seek his approval, want his 

company, they all want his love, yet Steven has his own secrets. 
 

Tickets are strictly limited. 
  
Use the code STEVENTUE for $10 off full price ticket for Tuesday 10 Nov 7.45pm 

or via 

  

https://boxoffice.riversideparramatta.com.au/WebPages/EntaWebGateway/gateway.aspx?E=N
&QL=S7127|P37500|W816|RSP1|VLEN|G~/WEBPAGES/EntaWebShow/ShowDatesCombo.as
px 

  

5 – 14 Nov 

THE THINGS I COULD NEVER TELL STEVEN 

Riverside’s National Theatre of Parramatta 
https://riversideparramatta.com.au/NTofP/show/thethingsi-couldnevertellsteven/ 
 

 
Leigh Russell” 

  

Riverside’s National Theatre of Parramatta 
E  office_ntofp@nationaltheatreofparramatta.com.au 
 
 

 
 

                    


